
10236 104 Street  Westlock AB T7P 1V6  Telephone:  780-719-8323 
gsecretary@easternstar-ab.ca  Website:  www.easternstar.ab.ca 

January 31, 2024 

Chapter Secretaries 

Dear Sisters and Brothers of the Grand Chapter of Alberta: 

Hands Across the Border Supplemental Information 

Please refer to the letter attached for information on the Hands Across the Border exchange in Post Falls, Idaho 
on May 4, 2024. 

The Grand Chapter of Alberta Chairperson will be Sis. Donna Kramer, Associate Grand Conductress.  
Your banquet ticket must be ordered and e-transferred to Donna by e-mail: 

donnakrameroes@gmail.com, no later than April 02, 2024, for sixty ($60.00) dollars Canadian. 

Security question is:  What is the event?   Answer:  HAB 

Hope that many of you can join the Alberta Group.  This is always so much fun, filled with laughter, renewing 
Friendships, and meeting new sisters and brothers. 

Star Love, 

Worthy Grand Matron 
Grand Secretary 

  Grand Secretary 
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